
From: Monica Rossman <mrossman@countyofglenn.net>  
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 3:07 PM 
To: Peter Carr <PeterC@cityoforland.com> 
Subject: Senior Expo fair  

  

Dear Mr. Pete Carr, 
  
I am writing to you regarding the first annual Senior Citizen Expo, scheduled to take 
place on June 27th.  
  
Our Senior Citizen Expo aims to provide a day of information, entertainment, and 
connection for our senior residents. One of the highlights of the event is our door prizes 
and goodie bags, which we provide to attendees as a token of appreciation for their 
participation. These items greatly contribute to the enjoyment and success of the event. 
  

However, organizing such an event incurs expenses, particularly in sourcing the items 
for the door prizes and goodie bags. Therefore, I am reaching out to request a donation 
from the city to help cover these costs. Any assistance you could provide would be 
immensely appreciated and would directly benefit the senior citizens in our community. 
  

I believe that by working together, we can create a memorable and meaningful 
experience for our senior residents. Your support will not only help make this event 
possible but also demonstrate the city's commitment to the well-being and enrichment 
of our older population. 
  
If you require any further information or clarification regarding my request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for considering this request, and I look forward to 
the possibility of partnering with you for this important community event. 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Monica Rossman 

District 2  
Board of Supervisors 

Glenn County 

530-624-2462 

mrossman@countyofglenn.net 
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